
For the Love of Reading 

For the Love of Reading! At Edenbridge Primary, we are continually promoting the love of reading! We know sometimes, it can be tricky to find the time to 

read, but just 20 minutes a day will help your child succeed in their learning across the curriculum. To support reading at home, we have put together some 

questions that you can ask before, during and after reading with your child.  

Reading must be enjoyed to gain maximum benefit. If you are finding it tricky to read with your child, try a few of these ideas:  

 Reading alternative material – from magazines, newspapers, non-fiction books (e.g. cook books/ encyclopaedias)  

 Encourage reading at different times of the day or week  

 Buy/Borrow tapes from the library to encourage a love of language (e.g. listening at bedtime, journeys)  

 Share some of the reading and interact with the text together (e.g. adult speaking about the text and asking questions aloud) 

 

 


